

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and

DATE: October 10, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 18-0283

Closing – A 10-Foot Alley bounded by North Howard Street, West 24th

Street, Mace Street, and West 23rd Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 18-0282 for the purpose of closing a 10-foot alley bounded by North Howard Street, West 24th Street, Mace Street, and West 23rd Street.

BDC supports Bill No. 18-0283. The closing and subsequent opening (companion Bill 18-0282) of these streets will allow for the continued operation of businesses within the area.

BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration be given by the City Council.

cc: Kyron Banks